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C. M. Loopstra, K.C.* 
*Charles M.K. Loopstra Professional Corporation 

Direct Tel: (416) 748-4755 
Email: cloopstra@loonix.com 

 
 
VIA EMAIL:  
 
 
May 3, 2024 

 
Office of the City Clerk 
City of Vaughan 
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive 
Vaughan, ON, L6A 1T1 

 

Attention : Todd Coles, City Clerk 
 
Dear Sirs:  
 
Re: Intention to Designate 6181 Major Mackenzie Drive West  
Ontario Heritage Act 
 
We represent U-Pak Disposals Limited in connection with the above noted property.  You 
issued a notice of intention to designate the property at 6181 Major Mackenzie Drive West 
pursuant to s. 29 of the Ontario Heritage Act.  By letter dated March 26, 2024, our client 
objected to this intention to designate.    
 
We understand that this matter will come before Committee of the Whole on June 4, 2024.  
We would request that you permit us to make a deputation to council at that time.  We also 
request that you provide us with copies of any reports that will be reviewed by council at that 
meeting.   
 
If you require any further information, please contact the undersigned .   

 
 Yours truly, 

 
 LOOPSTRA NIXON LLP 

  
 Per: C. M. Loopstra, K.C.  
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C. M. Loopstra, K.C.*

*Charles M.K. Loopstra Professional Corporation
Direct Tel: (416) 748-4755 

Email: cloopstra@loonix.com 

VIA EMAIL: 

June 4, 2024

Office of the City Clerk 
City of Vaughan 
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive 
Vaughan, ON, L6A 1T1 

Attention : Todd Coles, City Clerk 

Dear Sirs:  

Re: Intention to Designate 6181 Major Mackenzie Drive West 
Ontario Heritage Act 

We represent U-Pak Disposals Limited in connection with the above noted property.  You 
issued a notice of intention to designate the property at 6181 Major Mackenzie Drive West 
pursuant to s. 29 of the Ontario Heritage Act.  By letter dated March 26, 2024, our client 
objected to this intention to designate.    

We were previously advised that this matter would come before Committee of the Whole on 
June 4, 2024 and requested an opportunity to make a presentation.  We are now advised that 
the matter will be dealt with at the June 18, 2024 meeting of the Committee of the Whole.  
We would therefore request that you grant us an opportunity at that time to make a 
deputation to Committee.

If you require any further information, please contact the undersigned.  

Yours truly, 

LOOPSTRA NIXON LLP 

Per: C. M. Loopstra, K.C. 
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